
City Hall
801 Washington Street
Northfield, MN 55057

northfieldmn.gov

City of Northfield

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #:  Version: 119-1032 Name:

Status:Type: Information/Discussion Item Passed

File created: In control:8/8/2019 Planning Commission

On agenda: Final action:8/15/2019

Title: Public Hearing: Conditional Use Permit for Drive-Through at 142 West 2nd Street

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments:

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

close the Public HearingPlanning Commission8/15/2019 1 Pass

Date: August 15, 2019

To: Members of the Planning Commission

From: Scott Tempel, City Planner

Public Hearing: Conditional Use Permit for Drive-Through at 142 West 2nd Street

Action Requested:
The Planning Commission holds a public hearing on the Conditional Use Permit application and takes public
testimony.

Summary Report:
The Planning Commission is being asked to hold a public hearing on an application for a Conditional Use
Permit allowing a bank to have a drive-through at The Crossing.  The purpose of this hearing is to allow for
public comment regarding the project and the findings of the Planning Commission.  The required 10-day
notice for the hearing was published in the Northfield News and notices were sent to property owners within
350 feet of the project. See staff report for details on Conditional Use Permit.
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